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January 6, 1932*

Professor H. Walter,
Department of Germanic Languages, 
McGill University*

My dear Professor Walter,
Let me thank you sincerely 

for your courtesy In sending me the programme of the 
Goethe lectures to be given during February and March. 
It Impresses me as a very fine programme and I hope 
to be able to attend some of these lectures, 
and your associates are to be congratulated on this 
ac t Iv 1 ty •

You

With best wishes.
I am

Yours faithfully,

Principal*
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